
TRANSITIONAL 
REPORTING STATEMENT

This non-government school is part of a transitional reporting 
arrangement with the Australian Charities and Not-for-profits 
Commission (ACNC).

The ACNC receives financial information for this school from 
the Department of Education and Training and publishes it 
in Section E: financial information of the Annual Information 
Statement.
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